
Kyrgyz Republic Agro Trade Activity (ATA)
Annual Program Statement (APS) No. 002
Issuance Date: September 1, 2022
Dear Applicant: 
The USAID Kyrgyz Republic Agro Trade Activity (hereinafter called “ATA”), implemented by Chemonics International, is informing any potential grantees that ATA has stopped accepting concept notes and grant applications for its Annual Program Statement No. 002, effective from September 1, 2022.   ATA has made this change because all available grant funding available to the project have been committed.  

ATA has issued 8 grants for about $334,827 in Osh, Batken and Jalal-Abad since 2020. 

Now, as defined in Section IV, subsection IVE of the APS No. 002 dated from October 19, 2021, we are suspending the APS No. 002 due to the full utilization of the grants funding pool in 2020 – 2022. Accordingly, ATA is not accepting grant applications within this APS at this time and until further notice. 

We also inform you that applicants interested, and qualified businesses are invited to apply for a new funding opportunities ATA will post in procurement.kg in future. 
For specific questions, please address inquiries to the grants@kyrgyzagrotrade.com  
Sincerely,
ATA Grants Team 


Page 1 of 11	GlobalQMS ID:451.10, 7 May 2021
